

Dakota Ridge End Zone Meeting
DRHS 01/25/2017

Minutes

In Attendance: Karen Parker, Lo Garcia, Beth Leon, Donda Gorton, Tamra Landis, Chris Soderlin, Mike Freddolino, Amy Gines, Coach Woj.

Welcome and Introductions 2017 Chant-"Welcome to the Fight!" "We're All We Got! We're All We Need! Welcome To The Fight!"

Starting Balance- 5,000

Addition of new chair position: Everyone agreed to make Donda Gorton our communications officer. Thank you Donda.

Board Elections:

President-Karen Parker Vice President-Lo Garcia Communications-Donda Gorton Secretary-Tamra Landis Treasurer-Beth Leon

Shadow Positions: We are looking for freshman and sophomore parents to shadow board positions this year. Most of us will have seniors the 2018 year and would like to help with transitions for the 2018 football season.

Separate Accounts between Dakota Ridge Football and EndZone-Years past there has been confusion with parents what are school fees and End Zone fees.

Programs: Coach presented an great opportunity for programs this season. GameDay Media is offering a no cost alternative to our 2017 game programs. We are concerned about keeping important sections in our program like senior bios, freshman pictures, player ads. Karen is going to reach out to Marilyn and see if she is even interested in doing the programs this year.

Questions-Are there a set number of pages allowed? What is the turnaround time?

Spirit Wear: Hats-Turn around time (4-5 weeks) is expected before mandatory parents meeting **May 3**,Tshirts, Hoodies, as season gets closer.

Mandatory Parents Night- May 3, coaches hats, taking orders for hoodies and tshirts

Freshman BBQ- May 10, 45-50 new freshman.

Other Important Topics To Discuss at Next Meeting:

Need New Lockers
Flag Football Fundraiser
Casino Bus for Cheers
Alumni Participation, Donations
Inflatable Tunnel

Next Meeting: Feb 22, 6pm, PE101